
Stay and Play at 
Southwold Nursery

Southwold Primary
& Nursery School
‘Be all you can be and together we will shine.’

Bring Your Child Along 
for Fun-filled Activities
There’s no better way for young 
children to grow and develop than 
by playing and socialising with 
others. To bring our community 
together and give children the 
opportunity to take part in a 
variety of exciting activities, 
Southwold Nursery is running a 
series of Stay and Play sessions 
over the next five months.

Join in the Christmas Spirit
We would like to invite you along on 
Saturday 7th December to join us 
for our Christmas fayre. Santa will be 
setting up his grotto at the school 
and welcoming children in to find out 
exactly what they want this Christmas. 
There will also be plenty of Christmas 
arts and crafts activities going on to 
bring the festive cheer.

We’d also love you to join us on 
Wednesday 11th December at 1:30 p.m. 
for the annual early years’ nativity. The 
children have been working really hard 
on making it a special show, and they’d 
love your support!
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Upcoming
Dates and Themes

Southwold Primary
& Nursery School
“Be all you can be and together we will shine”

Thursday 9th January

Thursday 23rd January

Thursday 6th February

Thursday 27th February

Thursday 5th March

Thursday 19th March

Thursday 2nd April

Winter Theme

Stay and Play

Messy Play

Stay and Play

Story Time

Stay and Play

Number Fun

10:00am – 11:00am

10:00am – 11:00am

10:00am – 11:00am

10:00am – 11:00am

10:00am – 11:00am

10:00am – 11:00am

10:00am – 11:00am


